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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 24, 2020, Crossfield, Alta. – At a special meeting of Crossfield Town council June 22, 
Deputy Mayor Liz Grace and Councillor Beth Gabriel tendered their resignations which were 
regretfully accepted by the remainder of council. The resignations are effective immediately. 

I would like to thank Deputy Mayor Grace and Councillor Gabriel for their service to the 
community. Crossfield has greatly benefited from their time on council. 

A by-election will now be held to fill the two vacancies. Council and administration will work 
together to determine a date for the by-election in accordance with the regulations outlined in 
the Local Authorities Election Act and the Municipal Government Act. Further information will be 
released regarding the by-election as those decisions are made and a date is set. 

As we move forward, council is committed to supporting the community, and we will continue to 
work towards a future we know Crossfield deserves. 

No additional information will be released at this time. 

 

Mayor Jo Tennant 
Town of Crossfield 


